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December 1, 2016

The Manager,
Corporate Relations,
BSE Limited

P. J. Towers,

Dalal Street, Fort,
Mumbai — 400 001

Dear Sir,
Scrip Code: 532628

Re: Clarification regarding news item published in MINT dated December 1, 2016

This is with reference to the news item published in MINT dated December 1, 2016
regarding “3i Infotech Limited is in talks to sell IMS unit to SIFL for ¥300 crore.”

In this regard, we wish to clarify the following:
1. There are no negotiations by the Company in this regard as of date.
2. We are not aware of any information that has not been announced to the
Exchanges which could explain the aforesaid movement in the trading.

We also wish to clarify that the said news item has been published without our
knowledge or concurrence and we do not accept any responsibility for the same.

This is for your information and record.

Thanking you,
Yours faithfully,

For 3i Infotech Limited

o —

Rajeev Limaye
Company Secretary
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